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This Week….  

We only have 10 more days of Kinder-

garten left!  I cannot believe this year is 

almost over because it seems like we 

just started this journey.  Everyone has 

worked so hard and learned so much!  I 

am so proud of each one of my students 

and the growth they have made this 

year.   

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
I will be testing sight words Thursday, May 
18th.  This is the last time I will check 
sight words this year.  I will send home all 
Kindergarten and 1st grade sight words the 
last week of school.  Please continue to 
practice those words over the summer.  

LSGT Meeting  
The Local School Governance Team 
holds a meeting every last Thursday of 
the month at 5 p.m.  The public is invited 
to attend.  

May 15, 2017 

Dates to Remember: 

May 19th– Family Fun Day 

May 25th– Hawaiian Day 

May 26th–Last Day of Kindergarten 

P. E. and Music have changed!!   

Music is Mon., Wed., and Fri. 

P. E. is Tues. and Thurs. 

We have lots of lost and found!  Please put 

your child’s name in their coats, backpack, 

lunchbox, etc.  

FAMILY FUN DAY 

Mark you calendars for Friday, 

May 19th!  Please make plans  to 

join us for this fun day.  

 Please be sure to put sunscreen on your 

child before they come to school. 

 Please send a change of clothes and shoes 

with your child.  We do water activities and 

they WILL get wet.  

 Wear tennis shoes (No flip-flops or sandals) 

End of the Year Party 

We will be having our end of 

the year party on Friday, May 

26th at 10:45.  We will have a 

snack and watch a special 

video.  I hope you can make 

plans to join us.  You may check                  

your child out when the party is over.  


